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Cyber Security Advisory

To,

All Members,

Subject: Caution Against Suspicious Email Attachments
Dear Members,

We have come to know that some members are receiving emails from a fictitious email
address, i.e., sendspace.com containing some sort of attachment.

Be cautious of such emails with suspicious attachments, as hackers may attempt to
distribute malware. To protect your devices and data:

Precautions

1. Avoid opening attachments from unknown senders.

2. Verify the authenticity of emails before opening attachments.
3. Use antivirus software and keep it up-to-date.

4. Report suspicious emails to the IT department or admin office.
Stay safe online! =

Best regards,

W@W

Sandeep
Operations Head- IlISLA

Regd. Office:#6-1-73, Flat No.104&106, First Floor, Saeed Plaza, Lakdikapul,Hyderabad-500004
E-mail: admin@iiisla.co.in,Web-Site:www.iiisla.co.in.,Telephone Numbers:040-23261072/1073.



